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In the summer of
2024 from August 8th

to August 15th, IYC
will be in Taiwan to

perform at the Taiwan
University Hospital

and the Cultural
Concert Hall,

volunteer in several
small local projects,
and tour northern

Taiwan. Volunteers
will earn 100 hours

for this experience, so
please consider
registering by

scanning the QR code!
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Charity ConcertCharity Concert  

IYC Taiwan's first event this year
took place at the Taipei Zhulun

Senior Complex on January 20th.
We combined music sharing and

calligraphy art with performances
featuring violin, viola, Chinese
flute, and vocalists. The elderly

were lively and engaged, with one
elderly lady even performing opera
on stage and an elderly gentleman

playing the saxophone. Audrey
wrote beautiful couplets on-stage

and presented them to the seniors.
Several elderly individuals also had
a great time playing the traditional
pinball machine, making it a highly

successful event. They eagerly
inquired about our next visit and
expressed their desire to practice
musical pieces to perform with us

in the future!



On January 14th, IYC started the year with
another of our most beloved Bristal Concerts!
With performances on the clarinet, piano, and
violin, IYC was able to deliver an outstanding

recital. The seniors at the Bristal Assisted
Living were very impressed and thankful for

the musicians who took time out of their
schedules to give them such a wonderful

experience. One senior was delighted to be
able to listen to a piece she had always wanted

to listen to. Also, we coincidentally had two
performances of the same piece, but both were
beautiful and impressive in their own ways. If

you are interested in performing for the
seniors, make sure to sign up for the concerts

in the future months!
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In IYC’s January All Member meeting, IYC
members gathered together on Zoom to bond

and learn about the various volunteering
opportunities that IYC had in store for

everyone. Many members showed up and
were able to participate, and members from

the California and Taiwan branches joined our
monthly meeting for the first time. We hope to

see you at our next member meeting!
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